
   2024-2025         

       South Attleboro Lions Club 

 

 

 

 
The Annual Lions MLERF 

 “Mini-Bundles of Carnations”  
        Fundraiser for the... 

                Public, Friends, & Lions 
   

         Spread the word to your friends, neighbors,  

          family & the public!!! 
 

Order as many “Mini-Bundles” of Carnations as  

      you’re able!  Supports a great cause, the…  

Massachusetts Lions Eye Research Fund! 
 

  Cost:  $7.00 per “Mini-Bundle. 
 

Note-  The South Attleboro Lions Club will receive a  

$3.00 MLERF donation credit for each bundle purchased! 
 

To Order:    -Lions Members:  Spread the word!!  Help sell as many Carnations as 

possible to everyone you know!!  The public, friends, family, and of course, 

your personal order.  Submit your total order, and the payment in full, to Lion  

PDG David Barbour or Lion President Tom Heelan at our Full Club 

meetings on September 18th, October 2nd, and/or October 16th.   
   

Deadline: The deadline to order your Carnations is at our Full Club meeting on 

Wednesday, October 16, 2024. 
 

Payment: Payment in full for all Carnation orders must be received by the October 

16th meeting. -Cash or checks.  Checks payable to “South Attleboro Lions 

Club” with “MLERF Carnations” listed in the note line. 
 

Delivery: The Club’s Carnations order will be delivered to the Club on Saturday, 

November 2nd.  Your personal Carnation order, and the order you place for 

the public or friends, will be delivered to your home on Saturday afternoon, 

November 2, 2024.  Please deliver the Carnation orders you take from the 

public and friends. 
 

Questions: Contact Lion President Tom Heelan or Lion PDG David Barbour  

Co-Chairpersons- “MLERF Mini-Carnations” program.  

 

-Goal- 
 

To sell 150 

Mini-Bundles of 

Carnations!  

-For- 
 

-The Public 
-Families! -Friends! 

…even Lion members! 

 

 

 

 


